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Technical Seminar on  

Emerging Trends in Transforming Sustainable Built Environment  

 
Date : 12 January 2018 (Friday)  

Time : 8:15 – 9:15pm (after the session of Nominating Committee Election of ASHRAE Night 2018) 

Venue :   Chiang Chen Studio Theatre, The Hong Kong Polytechnic University, Hung Hom, Kowloon 

 

Speaker:  

Alvin Lo, Associate Director - Building Sustainability, Arup 

Ir Alvin Lo is Arup’s East Asia Sustainability Skill Leader and an Associate Director 

of Building Sustainability. He is experienced in the design of building services 

system and optimizing building operational energy performance, specialized in the 

integration of MEP designs for low / zero carbon building. He has extensive 

experience on practical building services system design as well as the application of 

advanced analytical methods for improving the environmental and energy 

performance of buildings. He strives to establish goals and strategies for integrated 

sustainability projects in order to optimize building energy consumption, carbon emission and indoor and 

outdoor environmental performance. 

With his diverse knowledge, skills and experience in building and district energy in the industry, Alvin is 

currently the Panel Chair for the Energy Aspects of BEAM Expert Panel and Member of Assessment Sub-

Committee (ASC) under Technical Review Committee (TRC) of the BEAM Society. 

 
Fee: Free of charge  

 

CPD: 1-hour CPD certificate will be provided 

 

Application: Seats are limited. Open to all interested persons, but priority will be given to members who 

attend the ASHRAE Night on that date. For application, please complete the Registration Form 

at the following "On-Line Registration Link" or https://goo.gl/forms/bvW7Ui2lUkYMNmLf1 

on or before 10 January 2018. Places will be allocated on a first-come-first-served basis. 

Successful applicants will be informed by e-mail on or before 11 January 2018. If the 

applicants have not received the confirmation e-mail on or before 11 January 2018, their 

applications will be regarded as not successful.  

  

 For enquiry, please contact Ms. Cindy Pun via to ashraehk@gmail.com. 
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